
 I’m writing in support of Senate Bill 1131. Chintimini Wildlife Center near Corvallis, 
Oregon is an invaluable resource to the community and larger surrounding areas as well. 
For over 3 decades now they have established a proven track record of helping all sorts of 
orphaned or injured animals. It warms my heart to see them release animals back into the 
wild after they have provided them with the necessary care.  

 If Senate Bill 1131 was passed it would enable them to build more enclosers that 
would give the public greater ability to visit their ambassador animals. This would serve as 
a great educational benefit for all. Please join in support of this well-crafted bill.  


